
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Please join me in wishing Mrs Sarah Berry the best of luck for her new arrival, she has begun her maternity 

leave slightly earlier than planned, we are looking forward to hearing her exciting news. On Monday 14th 

we will welcome Mrs Rebecca Carter back to the Luxulyan team as our Ash Class teacher on a Monday and 

Tuesday. 

 

You will be aware that Mr Joel Heagney and I are the Beech Class teachers, from Monday 21st March Mr 

Heagney will become the fulltime Beech Class teacher and I will fulfil the Head of School role with a teaching 

commitment across all of the classes in the school. 

 

We welcome Mrs Debbie Kelly to the team as a lunchtime supervisor and joining the staff soon is Mrs Laura 

Wood as a SEND Teaching Assistant & lunchtime supervisor. 

 

This week we were celebrating children who have eaten a healthy balanced diet. Congratulations to our stars 

of the week: 

 

Ash- Seb 

Beech- Grace 

Sycamore- Halle 

Oak- Ella 

 

Next week we are celebrating children who have been physically active.  

Thank you for your patience with the roadworks outside the school, they seem to be nearing completion. If we 

have any updated information we will share it on Class Dojo and via text. 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who has completed the parent survey. At Luxulyan we are always seeking to improve 

the quality of education for our children. We have created the survey using the set of questions you find on 

Ofsted’s ParentView and would really appreciate it if you could find the time to complete it. It will provide us 

with valuable feedback. If you have not yet completed it, please use the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/r/ZNrB4E1yqn 

https://forms.office.com/r/ZNrB4E1yqn


 
 
 
 

The house captains are planning a sponsored event at Luxulyan on Friday 1st April. They will be telling the 

children about it in Monday’s assembly and have already added a video to Class Dojo. All sponsor money to 

be uploaded direct to the CELT Just Giving page, make sure you add a little message from Luxulyan School. 

Link below: 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/celt 

Next week on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 3:15 to 3:45pm after school we are holding our 

Scholastic Table Top Book Fair. It will be a cashless Book Fair and there are a number of ways to pay: 

 

The easiest way to pay is by using the online payment link https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1205338 

which can also be found using the QR Code below, we will have posters with the QR code at the fair. 

 

 
 

You can purchase Gift Vouchers online to print out and send in in the place of cash. Follow this link Book Fair Gift 

Vouchers - Scholastic Shop 

 

There is an invitation attached with this newsletter which gives you a flavour of the books available. We have a 

selection to browse in school and you are able to order any titles which we sell out of. Scholastic will deliver them 

quickly direct to school. 

 

Next week at Luxulyan School we will be celebrating British Science Week; a festival of science, technology, 

engineering and maths that takes place every year. This year’s science learning theme is GROWTH. 

Everyday the children will be taking part in science experiments and learning amazing scientific facts. If your 

child is particularly inspired by anything scientific at home (and it’s practical to bring it in!) then feel free to 

send it in to create even more scientific discussion.    

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/celt
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1205338
https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/book-fair-gift-vouchers
https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/book-fair-gift-vouchers


 
 
 
 

Science Week 

Tuesday 15th March – Thursday 17th March Scholastic Book Fair 

Tuesday 15th March – Football/Netball Fixture Treverbyn Academy AWAY 

Week beginning 14th March - National Science Week 

Thursday 24th March – Sycamore class Farm and Country Discovery 

Week beginning 28th March – Autism Acceptance Week 

Tuesday 29th March – Football/Netball Fixture Bugle School HOME 

Monday 11th April – Friday 22nd April – Easter Holidays 

Wednesday 25th – 27th May – Oak Class London Residential trip 

 

Monday 24th - Friday 28th October (Half Term) Monday 31st October - Friday 4th November (INSET days) 
 

 

Have a great weekend everyone, 

 

Emma Williams 

 

Head of School 

 

Grow Every Learner - Learn for Life - Enjoy Every Challenge - Excel Together 

We’re Recruiting: For information on job vacancies available within Cornwall Education Learning Trust please 

visit www.celtrust.org/join-us/vacancies  

http://www.celtrust.org/join-us/vacancies

